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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 105303 
Received: 2/18/2016 10:41:42 AM 
Message: ^ QQ^ 
WEB ID: 105303 AT:02-18-2016 at 10:41 AM /c/./S97' ^ ^ ' ^ 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Mark Haar 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 3477 CR 74 
Elmore, Ohio 43416 
USA 

-0 CO 
<: 

PHONE INFORMATION: (H K % ti ^ 
33" A C) .'*; (uc**i o 

• Home: 4196976620 Q ^ ^ ^ "'S - ^ 
• AitcmatiyQ: (no alternative phone provided?) -TT ~ " c j ) ? ^ 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) ^ ::.H g ^ 

E-MAIL: mark.haar@mdlz.com R̂m S -c 

INDUSTRY:Electric « g 8 GJ O 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: I "-^ »* 
« g S 4J 

• Company; First Energy -̂  & oJ ^ 
• Name on account: Mark Haar %^ '3 
• Service address: 3477 CR 74 Elmore, OH 43416 $ S ;̂  

Service phone: 4196976620 
• (no account number provided?) -H g g 

t o g> 
COMMENT DESCRIPTION: " -g "̂  

After reviewing both my Toledo Edison and Ohio Edison bills from this winter versus last winter, I ra 4J g "̂  
discovered that I used less electricity this winter versus last year. As expected. What I didn't expect -^m | "3 
that my bills would be higher this year. As I dug deeper I learned that my per kilowatt charge was higl^rg o 
now versus a year ago. And now I understand First Energy is asking for another increase that will last foP ^ 
many years. Why on earth would any power company ask for a rate hike in this commodity 
environment? Natural gas, crude oil, coal and uranium prices are all at multi decade low prices. With all 
feedstock prices sharply lower our utility monopolies should be lowering electricity rates, not increasing 
them!!! I have tried several times to get answers to my questions directly from First Energy, but have 
been given the run around. Hopefully you can help. Thanks, Mark 
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Feb 21, 2016 

Chairman Andre Porter 

Dear Chainnan Porter, 

I urge you to reject First Energy's proposal to keep several old, dirty and uncompetitive power plants 
open. Their plan will not only burden customers with increased electric bills, but the plan is anti­
competitive and will harm human health. Ratepayers should not have to pay for these old power plants 
just because these plants cannot compete with newer technologies like wind or solar power. 

These coal power plants are pumping out thousands of tons of soot, carbon and mercury pollution every 
day, harming me and many other Ohioans in the process. Newer technologies like wind and solar do not 
cause the kind of damage these old power plants will. 

Please do not approve FirstEnergy's plan to bail out First Energy's old, dirty power plants. Supporting 
FirstEnergy's plan will hurt Ohio in its path to build an energy fiiture powered by clean energy. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Thomas Riggie 
4373RootstownRd 
Rootstown, OH 44272-9675 
riggtl956@hotmail.com 

file:///C;/Users/hunter/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/remporary%20lntertiet%20Files/CoriterilOutlooW 1/1 

mailto:riggtl956@hotmail.com
file:///C;/Users/hunter/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/remporary%20lntertiet%20Files/CoriterilOutlooW

